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The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan G310l ol
to the United Nations
New York

Ref:C/2/8/768
20/8/2021

Excellency,

In reference to your letter dated July 29 2021 inviting Member States to
present their Voluntary National Reviews during the 2022 High-Level Political
Forum on Sustainable Development which will be convened under the auspices of
the Economic and Social Council, it is my pleasure to formally express the

Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan’s wish to present its VNR, for the second time,
during the 2022 HLPF.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Sudgi Al-Omoush

H.E. Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of ECOSOC
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